THIRD COUNCIL DISTRICT
ANNOUNCEMENT

We are sorry to announce that The
Third Council District does not have

any more busses available for this
fiscal year. The new fiscal year
begins July 1, 2009 and we will take
requests starting at that time.
Thank you for understanding.

If you have any questions, you may contact Jessica
Forkish at (818) 756-8848




